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ITEM IDENTIFICATION: 

• Ceasing admissions to the Measurement and Evaluation Program and closure of program when no 
further students are registered. 

 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 

Excerpt from the terms of reference for the Planning and Budget Committee: 

4.4.2. The committee advises the Academic Board on the planning and resource 
implications of plans and proposals to establish, disestablish or significantly 
restructure academic programs. 

 
OTHER ACTION TAKEN: 

Ceasing of admissions and closure of the program have been approved by the Committee on 
Academic Policy and Programs at their February 10, 2004, meeting.  
 
HIGHLIGHTS: 

Due to low student and faculty numbers, the program is no longer viable.  As a result, the 
Department of Curriculum, Teaching and Learning at OISE is recommending closure of 
the program after existing students complete their degrees.  The Department will continue 
to offer courses in the area, but not as a discrete program. 
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 
 
There are no significant budgetary or financial implications for closure of the program. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
For information only. 


